
@ CPS!

AlƋ C·Ô ƬtuƃƄƧtƒ & faƌƈƥƢes ƀƑƞ iƧvƈƓƞƝ!

Created at MIT, Scratch is a free computer programming language that 
you can use to create stories, animations, and games! 

All students in Grades K-12 are welcome to attend, including  beginners 
and experienced Scratchers alike. 

Students under the age of 14 must be accompanied by an adult during 
the event.

Questions? Please email Nicole Hart at nhart@cpsd.us or Jen Lavalle at jlavalle@cpsd.us. 

Thursday, May 10th
5:00pm - 7:00pm

Light snacks will be provided

Cambridge Rindge and Latin 
Main Cafeteria
459 Broadway, 

Cambridge, MA 02138
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